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             June 1st, 2020 
Good afternoon, 
 
Welcome to June. It is hard to believe we only have 12 days of class left before our School Year 
is over. Thank you so much for all your support throughout the year, we are so happy that we get 
to work with your students   
 
Our official last day for students is June 17th and we have supply drop-off and item pick-ups for 
students at these dates and times: 5th grade - 12:00 - 1:30 - June 17th, 6th grade - 1:30 - 3:00 - 
June 17th, 7th grade - 9:00 - 10:30 - June 18th, and 8th grade - 10:30 - 12:00 - June 18th. 
 
There will be an End of the Year Award Video sent out to families during the last week of 
school. Honor Roll, Perfect Attendance, Wolverine Award, Student of the Year Awards will be 
shared. An 8th Grade Virtual Graduation will be on Wolverine News Network on June 12th,  a 
time will be shared shortly. 
 
Electives and Scheduling Information will be sent to 6th and 7th graders this week. They will have 
a variety of electives to choose from and explore next year.   
 
Waverly Central School District is still handing out meals while our building is closed. Every 
weekday any children in your house 18 and younger can get lunch and breakfast. 
 
The dental van will be reopening soon, and we are still available to any Tioga County 
student.  During the summer months we will be located at the Countryside Community Center on 
Sheldon Guile Blvd in Owego which is near the old Nichols Elementary School. You can call 
either number to set up an appointment for your student: (607) 687-8595 or (607) 972-7552. 
 
There is a flyer included from GST BOCES, it is their monthly Newsletter on Digital 
Citizenship. We encourage you to check it out and encourage your child to be a good digital 
citizen. In the current digital age, it is important that our students are being safe online. 
 
Information for Summer REACH and other programs will be available soon. Please be on the 
lookout for more details shortly. 
 
There is also a new Waverly Middle School Counseling Web Page, please take some time to 
check it out. http://v2.toolboxpro.org/classrooms/template.cfm?ID=6733&P=0 
 
Fall Sports sign-ups are open. Please use the following link to sign up for any of the available 
sports. https://www.familyid.com/organizations/waverly-csd-athletics 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your students at our supply drop-off and item pick-up days. 
 
Waverly Middle School Guidance Department 


